
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

Mast Arm Installation at Mediterranean Blvd. N 
US 1/State Road (SR) 5 Improvement Projects from south of Port St. Lucie 
Boulevard/SR 716 to Rio Mar Drive and at Virginia Avenue/SR 70  
St. Lucie County 
Financial Project ID Numbers: 439847-1-52-01, -02, and 436868-1-52-01 

Mast Arm Installation at Mediterranean Blvd. N to occur night of Thursday, Sept. 2, 2021 
 

Mediterranean Blvd. N, just east of US 1, will 
undergo a full closure from approximately 8 p.m. 
until 12 a.m. Thursday night, Sept. 2, 2021 for new 
mast arm installation.  
 

During this time, motorists may detour via US 1, 
Mediterranean Blvd. S., Silver Oak Dr., and 
Mediterranean Blvd. N.  
 

This work is part of the US 1/SR 5 project, from south 
of SR 716 to Rio Mar Drive. Work on this project 
includes: milling and resurfacing the existing roadway; 
restriping to provide 6‐foot buffered bicycle lanes; 
upgrading pedestrian signals, detectors and lighting at 
signalized intersections; and upgrading sidewalk and 
curb ramps to meet Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) requirements.   
 

For questions or concerns, please contact Project 
Administrator Joshua Gutierrez at (772) 486-4478    
for immediate assistance. To be added to the 
Treasure Coast Traffic Report distribution list, please 
contact Community Outreach Specialist Melissa 
Readling at (772) 577-8803 or 
mreadling@corradino.com. 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Mark Freeman, FDOT Project Manager  
Mark.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4904 
 

Joshua Gutierrez, CEI Project Administrator   
jgutierrez@consoreng.com or (772) 486-4478 
 

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist     
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

Construction Cost: $7,223,963          Construction Start: November 19, 2020           Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 


